CAMERA OWNERS (Contid from Pg.1) (10) Processing of colour film.

As can be seen, such a programme can provide assistance to any type of camera fan from the green beginner to the most advanced.

THIS IS YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO TAKE PART IN A CLUB PROGRAMME THAT WILL PROVIDE YOU WITH THE BEST POSSIBLE KNOWLEDGE AND UNLIMITED ENJOYMENT.

An organizational meeting has been called for Tuesday. January 15th, at 7:30 P.M., in the large meeting room of the Recreation Centre.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN THE FORMATION OF A CAMERA CLUB, BE SURE THAT YOU. ARE IN ATTENDANCE.



BEAUTY & HARBER SHOP TERRACE BAY MOTOR HOTEL PHONE 825 - 3209

Niagara Falls Vocational Institute, visiting with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. E. Schock.

Norma and Keith Sitch of Fort William were guests of their parents over Christmas, Mr. and Mrs. E. Schock and Mrs. and Mrs. C. Sitch.

Doug Moore was home from Toronto with his family, Mr. and Mrs. J. Clancy and Karen.

. Mr. and Mrs. J. Clancy had as their guest, Bruce MacDonald, a student at Albert College in Belleville.

Mr. and Mrs. W. Vezina Sr. had two sons arrive home for Christmas, Williard Jr. on a brief visit from Toronto, and Norman for the Christmas vacation from DeVry University in Toronto.

Darlene Gombola, a student at Queens University in Kingston, arrived to spend the Christmas vacation with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. P. Gombola. To eas among besteed strengthings

Mr. and Mrs. T. Fedun had a brief visit from their son Don, a student from Montreal and daughter Veronica in training at St. Joseph's School of Nursing, Port Arthur.

Mr. and Mrs. P. Romaniuk spent Christmas in Marathon with their daughter and son-in-law Pat and Allie LeBlanc.

Congratulations are extended to David Wheeler, a December graduate from Kings College in Port Arthur. David spent Christmas with his family Mr. and Mrs. N. Chopty.

Mr. and Mrs. G. Galvin and children spent Christmas week in Port Arthur with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Gordon Brown.

Dr. and Mrs. M. McCausland had their daughters Molly home for the vacation from Bishop Strachan College in Toronto, and Susan, a student at Sick Children's Hospital in Toronto,

John Comeau arrived from DeVry University in Toronto to spend Christmas with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. B. Comeau.

Julie Stachiw arrived from Toronto for a brief visit with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. W. Stachiw for Christmas.

Mr. and Mrs. George Cotton of Winnipeg spent Christmas their son Reg and family.

Gail Wood, in training at St. Joseph's Hospital in Port Arthur, was home for Christmas with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. C. Wood.

Lois and Cliff Knauff visited during Christ+ mas week with her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Chapman of Fort William.

Jim Hayes was home from his studies at Hillcrest Highschool in Port Arthur to spend the holiday vacation with his parents, Mr. and Mrs. B. Hayes.

Mr. and Mrs. D. MacFayden had their daughters Linda home for the vacation from Hill crest Highschool in Port Arthur and Betty, on the staff of McKellar Hospital, Fort William.

Lila Petrus arrived from Shaws Business College in Toronto to spend Christmas with her family, Mr. and Mrs. L. Petrus.

Visitors with Mr. and Mrs. D. Ollen-Bittle this Christmas were her Mother, Mrs. A.V. McCallum of Port Arthur and her brother-in-law and sister, F/O and Mrs. D. L. Quirk from Ottawa. Mr. and Mrs. Ollen-Bittle and children accompanied Mrs. McCallum to Port Arthur to enjoy Christmas week there.

(Contid on Page 6)

## BROOMBALL NOTICE

LAST CALL FOR BROOMBALLERS! Those wishing to take part in the Broomball League must have their names into Shift representatives or to the Recreation Office by this Friday at latest.

DON'T DELAY .... at present we have enough registrations for two teams. If possible, we would like two or three more entries, but games will begin Monday regardless.

A MEETING OF THOSE INTERESTED AND REGISTERED WILL BE HELD IN THE SMALL MEETING ROOM OF THE RECREATION CENTRE AT 7:30 p.m. THIS FRIDAY. IF YOU WANT TO PLAY, BE THERE.

HOME FOR THE HOLIDAYS (Cont'd from Page 2)

Mr. and Mrs S. Synishin and family visited his Father Mr. M. Synishin in Port Arthur over the Christmas holidays.

Shireen Synishin celebrated her seventh birthday on December 20th, with a party for ten girlfriends. Games were played and party lunch partaken with the guests departing with favors. della sellania dog tebled della teste

Mr. and Mrs. A. Farrow, accompanied by Annette and Donald motored to Sherbrooke, Que. to spend Christmas with their daughter and son-in-law, Mr. and Mrs. T. Smith and children. Mr. and Mrs. Smith send warm wishes to their friends in Terrace Bay.

Terry Hall was home from United College in Winnipeg to spend Christmas with his family, Mr. and Mrs. H. Hall. Terry brought with him as his guest Max Sichuela of Northern Rhodesia, a fellow student from United College.

Ron Schock had a brief vacation home from





RENE GAUDET'S ISLAND VIEW SERVICE STATION

Corner of Hudson & Hwy 17

PHONE 825 - 3638